
KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH
 
Maintenance Department
 

MEMORANDUM 

DAVID R. CAREY 
BOROUGH MAYOR

TO:	 Gary Knopp, Assembly President 
Members of the Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU:	 David Carey, Borough Mayor /JIll 
Craig Chapman, Finance Direct 
Brenda Ahlberg, Communi .e.v1~·r(5r·!JI.I.-1~ 

FROM: David Tressler, Maintenance Director ~ 

DATE:	 August 22, 2011 

SUBJECT:	 Ordinance 2011-19- 1.1 , accepting and appropriating $5,235.72 from the State of 
Alaska for the purpose of Smart Boards at Seward Elementary School 

The borough submitted a request for legislative grant funding in the Fiscal Year 201112012 State 
ofAlaska Capital Budget. Senate Bill 46, which appropriated funding in the amount of 
$5,235.72for this project, was passed by the State Legislature and signed by Governor Parnell 
on June 29,2011. 

The Alaska Department of Commerce, Community and Economic Development (DCCED) has 
provided award notification. This award is from a previously state-awarded grant to the borough 
for the purpose ofcompleting flooring and carpeting at Seward Elementary School. The State 
approved the re-appropriation of the remaining balance in the amount of$5,235.72, allowing 
maintenance to fund the installation of smart boards in the classrooms at Seward Elementary 
School. 

The five-year project performance period ends June 30, 2016. The Maintenance Director shall 
provide grant oversight and project completion. 

Attachments: award notification 
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